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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment, 

 

I'm a long-time environmentalist, having worked in the non-profit sector for major 

501c3 environmental group in Washington, DC.  And, supported major 

environmentalist meetings including the President's Council on Sustainable 

Development, chaired by Al Gore. I helped in the creation of the Global Energy Model 

- studying energy resources out to 2050 - which was presented to Trilateral 

Commission members. 

 

I support this bill.  

 

It is too radical to move this quickly to renewable energy. We do not have the 

infrastructure to support a complete ban on diesel.  

 

A diesel ban would bring commerce to a screeching halt, and threaten the food 

supply, and goods/services to Oregonians.  

 

In addition, there is currently only one electric charging station in Oregon, and it is 

often out of service. 

 

Please vote in support of HB 3119.  

 

Thank you. 

 


